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Comments: Wilderness areas should never allow domesticated animals within the boundaries of wilderness.

Sheep in particular have a negative impact from their residue that native animals may avoid.  Wilderness is for

native animals.  Let's always remember that sheep are an invasive species.

 

Cattle similarly are a non-native species and should not be in wilderness, or my preference, allowed on any

public lands.


